From; E—

Sent: 27 January 2021 09:46
To: Planning
Subject: Application no: 2020/5168/P

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir/Madam,

T write regarding Application no: 2020/5168/P and specifically the erection of second Floor infill extension
at 8 Richardson's Mews, W1T 6BS.

As an owner of 18 Conway Street, WIT 6BE, which backs on to 8 Richardson's Mews, I object to this
application for the following reasons:

1) Loss of light

a) Basement & ground floor - near complete obstruction of sky from windows on these floors

b) First floor and stairwell to second floor - obstruction of light within 45 degree code of windows (in
vertical plane)

2) Reduced privacy to across 3 floors (ground, first and second)

T ask that this reduction in light and privacy please be taken into account in any decision regarding this
application.

Yours faithfully,

Charles Romito



